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UIL Sets Focus on Energy Careers
Oct. 15-21 is Careers in Energy Week, a great time to highlight UIL’s standing as an important regional provider of energy jobs.
UIL and its companies employ more than 1,800 people in Connecticut and Massachusetts. Working with partners such as the Connecticut Energy Workforce Development Consortium, it also actively promotes development of a workforce with the training and education that will be needed to support future energy industry needs.

During Careers in Energy Week, Corporate Communications will reach out to local media, the public and our own employees to remind them of the key role energy jobs play in the modern economy, and UIL’s efforts to support the energy workforce.

“As we grow and modernize as a company, it’s important that we have access to an employment pool with the skills, training and knowledge we’ll need in the future,” said Diane Pivirotto, vice president for Human Resources. “We live in a fast-paced world, and those needs are constantly changing. That’s why we work closely with a variety of partners — ranging from academic institutions to business associations and government agencies — to cultivate the talented and skilled workforce we’ll need in the future.”
UIL and its companies — UI, SCG, CNG and Berkshire Gas — do this through a variety of means. They actively recruit from the region’s technical schools and universities, and offer scholarships and internships to talented students in engineering and other disciplines. UIL also serves on the Connecticut Energy Workforce Development Consortium and partners with other organizations that work to create jobs and provide opportunities in the energy industry.
According to the Center for Energy Workforce Development, national trends suggest continued employment demand in the industry. Its 2011 survey found the average age of energy workers is rising, and that 62 percent of the industry has the potential to retire or leave over the next decade.
At the same time, the Connecticut Energy Workforce Development Consortium predicts that increasing demand for energy — including clean energy — combined with utilities’ anticipated need to upgrade and maintain their systems, suggest a robust demand for energy employment in the years ahead.
More information is available on the consortium’s website, http://getintoenergyct.com/ 

Results from the Center for Energy Workforce Development’s 2011 survey can be found at: http://www.cewd.org/surveyreport/CEWD-2011surveyreport-021512.pdf
